Nicholson, Laura 6-9190

From: Nicholson, Laura 6-9190

Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2014 2:16 PM
To: 'Holly Douglas Schaumber'

Subject: Doctor's Office Site Scoring Inguiry

The language in the 2015-2016 QAP states; “Doctor’s Office staffed full time with General Practitioner or Nurse
Practitioner (specialized practices do not count); Emergency Clinics, Urgent Care Facilities, or Hospital (Facilities must be
available to the general public and must not be exclusive); Walk-in Clinics (e.g., “Minute Clinics” or equivalent) that are
staffed full time with a Nurse Practitioner or Physician’s Assistant.” In addition the QAP states that “all positive site
services must be open to the general public and operational, and expected to continue to operate”.

A pediatrician’s office is considered a specialized practice providing medical attention to children and is therefore not
eligible for points.
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From: Holly Douglas Schaumber [mailto:holly@hollidaydev.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2014 12:06 PM

To: Nicholson, Laura 6-9190

Subject: site scoring inquiry

Good afternoon Laura,
Under the current scoring criteria, would a fully staffed pediatrician’s office qualify as a doctor’s office?
Thanks,

Holly
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